
You can schedule in-person appointments or Video Visits through your child’s 
MyKelseyOnline account or by calling the 24/7 Contact Center at 713-442-0000. 

kelsey-seybold.com

Dear Patient, Parent, or Guardian, 

I am writing to inform you that Friday, May 24, will be my last day at Kelsey-Seybold Clinic, as I will be 
retiring after 30 wonderful years caring for my patients. It has been an honor and privilege to be your family’s 
pediatrician, and I have enjoyed the relationships we have built over the years. 

I encourage you to establish care with one of my trusted Kelsey-Seybold pediatric colleagues. All Kelsey-Seybold 
pediatricians will have immediate access to your child’s health history and medical record, and I have immense 
trust in the care they will provide your family. 

I have included brief biographies for pediatricians caring for patients. You can also view their online profiles and 
search for a Kelsey-Seybold pediatrician at any location by visiting kelsey-seybold.com/bios, where you can 
search by physician name, location, specialty, or languages spoken. 

If you would like help in selecting your new Kelsey-Seybold pediatrician, call our Patient Help Line at  
713-442-1233 on weekdays between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

For prescription refills before your child’s next appointment, ask your pharmacist to call the number on your 
prescription label, or visit kelsey-seybold.com/prescriptionrefills. 

Thank you for trusting me with your child’s care.

Sincerely,

Beth Yip, MD, FAAP
Beth Yip, MD, FAAP

Beth Yip, MD, FAAP
Pediatrics

Pearland Clinic
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Pediatricians Welcoming New Patients at Pearland Clinic

Suma Manjunath, MD, FAAP, earned her medical 
degree at Government Medical College in 1995. She 
then went on to complete her Pediatrics residency 
at Dell Children’s Medical Center of Central Texas 
in 1999. Dr. Manjunath joined Kelsey-Seybold as a 
pediatrician in August 2002.

Felicia Workeneh, MD, FAAP, attended 
McGovern Medical School at the University of Texas 
Health Science Center at Houston (UTHealth), 
earning her medical degree in 2002. She then 
completed her residency at The University of Texas 
Medical Branch at Galveston. Dr. Workeneh joined 
the Kelsey-Seybold medical staff in March 2010.

Deborah Martinez, MD, FAAP, completed her 
medical degree at the McGovern Medical School  
at the University of Texas Health Science Center  
at Houston (UTHealth), where she also completed 
her residency in 2023. Dr. Martinez joined  
Kelsey-Seybold in August 2023.

Melanie Ribbeck, MD, FAAP, earned her Doctor 
of Medicine at the McGovern Medical School 
at the University of Texas Health Science Center 
at Houston (UTHealth) in 2018, going on to 
complete her residency at Nationwide Children’s 
Hospital in Columbus, Ohio, in 2021. She joined 
Kelsey-Seybold in March 2022.

To obtain a copy of your medical records, please call the medical records department at 713-442-5700.


